
 
February 5, 2018 
 
To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair 
 Riverside Division 

From: Tim Paine, Chair  
 Committee on Educational Policy 
 
Re: Proposed Presidential Policy for Open Access for Theses & Dissertations  
 
The Committee on Educational Policy reviewed the proposed Presidential Policy for Open Access for 
Theses and Dissertations at their February 2, 2018 meeting.  The Committee opted not to submit a 
response as the proposal has no implications for the Committee’s charge of undergraduate education. 


